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File #:  Version: 1REP 18-035 Name: Water - Satellite Water System Transfer

Status:Type: Informational Report Meeting Item

File created: In control:1/8/2018 CITY COUNCIL WORKSHOP

On agenda: Final action:1/16/2018

Title: Intergovernmental Agreement with Clark Public Utilities Regarding Transfer of a Satellite Water
System
Details: Clark Public Utilities (CPU) currently owns and operates a satellite water system serving the
12-lot Mountain Glen Subdivision located at the east side of NE 199th Avenue and immediately
adjacent to, but outside the northerly Camas city limits. Even though the satellite water system is
located outside the city limits, it is within the City of Camas Water Service Boundary. Additionally, the
CPU well that serves the existing satellite system is located on property being developed as part of
the Green Mountain Planned Residential Development (PRD) within the city limits. Staff has
coordinated with the developer of the Green Mountain PRD and CPU regarding connection of the
Mountain Glen water system to the City of Camas water system, decommissioning of the existing
well, and transfer of the satellite water system customers to the City of Camas. The attached
Intergovernmental Agreement has been prepared to legally transfer the customers and the system
obligations from CPU to the City. Staff reviewed the draft agreement with Council and provided
additional background information relative to the proposed transfer.
Presenter:  Steve Wall, Public Works Director
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Attachments: 1. Intergovernmental Agreement with CPU for the Mountain Glen Water System, 2. Mountain Glen
Water System Transfer Exhibit
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Intergovernmental Agreement with Clark Public Utilities Regarding Transfer of a Satellite Water
System
Details: Clark Public Utilities (CPU) currently owns and operates a satellite water system serving the
12-lot Mountain Glen Subdivision located at the east side of NE 199th Avenue and immediately
adjacent to, but outside the northerly Camas city limits. Even though the satellite water system is
located outside the city limits, it is within the City of Camas Water Service Boundary. Additionally, the
CPU well that serves the existing satellite system is located on property being developed as part of
the Green Mountain Planned Residential Development (PRD) within the city limits. Staff has
coordinated with the developer of the Green Mountain PRD and CPU regarding connection of the
Mountain Glen water system to the City of Camas water system, decommissioning of the existing
well, and transfer of the satellite water system customers to the City of Camas. The attached
Intergovernmental Agreement has been prepared to legally transfer the customers and the system
obligations from CPU to the City. Staff reviewed the draft agreement with Council and provided
additional background information relative to the proposed transfer.
Presenter:  Steve Wall, Public Works Director
Recommended Action:  This item will be placed on a future agenda for Council's consideration.
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